
QUESTIONS? 

PLEASE CONTACT MR. MASTERS AT PMASTERS@NORRIDGE80.NET

PARENT UNIVERSITY

TUESDAY,
OCT 29, 2024 
6:00 - 7:30 PM

Leigh School Gym

The Norridge School District 80 Special Education
Department is hosting the next Parent University to
provide you with information to help you learn more
about speech and what to do if you suspect a delay
in your child’s abilities. From the development of
speech throughout the school years, to 
how you can help at home, this presentation 
will provide you with the information 
you need to help support your child 
make progress in their ability to
communicate. 

All are welcome!

Speech/Language
Impairment

SPED NIGHT

NORRIDGE 
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Help! My child's speech sounds different.
What should I do?


